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Eastern Mediterranean University (EMU) 2022-
2023 Academic Year Spring Semester Graduation 
Ceremony for Associate and Undergraduate prog-
rams was held on Wednesday, 12 July, 2023 at 
19:00 at EMU Yasin Düşüner Stadium. Present at 
the ceremony were Turkish Republic of Northern 
Cyprus (TRNC) President Ersin Tatar, TRNC 
Parliament President Zorlu Töre, Deputy Prime 
Minister, and Minister of Tourism, Culture, Youth 
and Environment Fikri Ataoğlu, TRNC Minister 
of National Education Nazım Çavuşoğlu, National 
Unity Party (UBP) General Secretary and member 
of the Parliament Oğuzhan Hasipoğlu, Republican 
Turkish Party members of the Parliament 
Teberrüken Uluçay, Şifa Çolakoğlu and Erkut 
Şahali, Higher Education Planning, Supervision, 
Accreditation and Coordination Board (YODAK) 
President Prof. Dr. Turgay Avcı, EMU Board of 
Trustees President Dr. Erdal Özcenk, EMU Rector 
Prof. Dr. Aykut Hocanın,  World Peace University 
Rector Prof. Dr. Mustafa Sağsan, Famagusta 
Mayor Dr. Süleyman Uluçay, Vice Rectors, 
Senate Members, Faculty Members, alumni and 
their families. The ceremony was broadcast live 
worldwide via EMU TV, national channels BRT 
2 and EMU’s institutional social media accounts.

EMU UNDERGRADUATE AND ASSOCIATE PROGRAM 
GRADUATES RECEIVE THEIR DIPLOMAS
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The ceremony commenced with the entrance 
of graduates to the stadium along with Rector 
Prof. Dr. Aykut Hocanın, Vice Rectors, Senate 
Members and Faculty Members. Then, a 
moment of silence and National Anthem took 
place followed by speeches of Education 
Faculty, Fine Arts Education Department, 
Music Teaching Program’s top student Aliona 
Manastırlı and Tourism Faculty, Tourism 
and Hospitality Management Department’s 
top student Kupawaishe Lyna Manjengwa 
who respectively talked on behalf of fellow 
graduates. The graduates did not forget to 
mention about the Champion Angels during 
their speeches. Following the speeches, a 
symbolic tree planting session was held. 

“Graduates’ Success is the Greatest Value 
for EMU”
Delivering a speech during the event, EMU 
Rector Prof. Dr. Aykut Hocanın stated that a 
total of 1,748 graduates, 286 of whom were 
associate degrees and 1,462 undergraduates, 
were entitled to receive diplomas. Noting that 
EMU has nearly 75,000 successful graduates 
from all over the world, Prof. Dr. Hocanın 
expressed that the achievements of graduates 
are the greatest value for EMU. Prof. Dr. 
Hocanın extended his congratulations to all 
the graduates and their families.

“We Are Proud of Our Graduates”
EMU Board of Trustees President Dr. Erdal 
Özcenk also delivered a speech saying 
that they are proud of EMU’s graduates. 
Addressing the graduates, Dr. Özcenk stated 
that after graduating from a university like 
EMU, there are no obstacles to reaching their 
destinations, and that they have been raised 
with the knowledge, skills and equipment to 
achieve anything. Dr. Özcenk congratulated 
all graduates and their families.

“EMU is not Only a University, But Also 
a Home”
During his speech, YODAK President Prof. 
Dr. Turgay Avcı stated that he is also an EMU 
graduate who received his diploma from the 
first Business postgraduate program 31 years 
ago. Noting that EMU is not just a university, 
it is also a home that embraces everyone and 
provides a cure for all problems. Prof. Dr. 
Avcı underlined that the graduates graduated 
from one of the best universities not only 
in the TRNC, but also in the region and 
the world. Prof. Dr. Avcı congratulated all 
graduates and their families.

EMU UNDERGRADUATE AND ASSOCIATE PROGRAM 
GRADUATES RECEIVE THEIR DIPLOMAS
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“I am Confident that All the Graduates will be 
Successful”
TRNC Minister of National Education Nazım 
Çavuşoğlu also commemorated Champion Angels 
during his speech. He wished that new teachers 
who graduated from a world-class university 
like EMU would raise children like Champion 
Angels, who are the source of pride for their 
families and that EMU graduate engineers would 
build buildings that would not kill people in the 
geographies they went to, and that EMU graduate 
lawyers would establish human rights. Minister 
Çavuşoğlu stated that he was confident that all 
graduates would be successful and congratulated 
the graduates as well as the teachers who trained 
them and the families of the graduates.

 “I Hope Your Graduation to be Beneficial for 
Humanity”
During his speech, TRNC Parliament President 
Zorlu Töre stated that he wishes that the graduates 
would be beneficial for humanity. Recommending 
that the graduates serve successfully wherever they 
go with the love of humanity, Töre congratulated 
all the graduates, their families and the academics 
who raised them. Expressing that it is their duty 
to keep the memories of Champion Angels and 
citizens who lost their lives in the earthquake, 
Töre commemorated the earthquake martyrs with 
respect and mercy. Töre wished that the graduates 
would always be on the side of independence in 
the countries they will visit.

“I wish Life-long Success to Our Graduates”
President Ersin Tatar congratulated all graduates 
and their families wholeheartedly and wished 
them a lifetime of success. Stating that life 
actually begins now, President Tatar stated to the 
graduates that they care about their contributions 
to humanity and their people with the work they 
will do for the development and development of 
their country. Congratulating the academicians 
who train the graduates, President Tatar expressed 
that technology and all kinds of communication 
related to technology and the dynamics around 
science make lifelong education indispensable 
and pointed to the importance of the graduates 
adapting themselves to changing conditions. 
President Tatar also respectfully commemorated 
the Champion Angels and those from Motherland 
Turkey and the TRNC who lost their lives in the 
earthquake disaster.

Following the speeches, top students of faculties 
and departments were presented their diplomas 
and awards by the members of the protocol. 
Then, 2022-2023 Academic Year Spring Semester 
graduates received their diplomas. The ceremony 
ended with cap-throwing countdown along and 
Rector Prof. Dr. Aykut Hocanın and Vice Rectors.

EMU UNDERGRADUATE AND ASSOCIATE PROGRAM 
GRADUATES RECEIVE THEIR DIPLOMAS
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Eastern Mediterranean University’s 2022 
– 2023 Academic Year Spring Semester 
Postgraduate Graduation Ceremony was 
held on Tuesday, 11 July, 2023, at 16:00, at 
the Rauf Raif Denktaş Culture and Congress 
Center. At the ceremony, 267 master’s 
and 47 doctorate graduates received their 
diplomas. Present at the ceremony that was 
broadcast live worldwide via the social 
media accounts of EMU and EMU TV were 
National Unity Party (UBP) Kyrenia member 
of the parliament Hasan Küçük, EMU Board 
of Trustees President Dr. Erdal Özcenk, 
EMU Rector Prof. Dr. Aykut Hocanın, Rauf 
Denktaş University Rector Prof. Dr. Hasan 
Ali Bıçak, World Peace University Rector 
Prof. Dr. Mustafa Sağsan, Famagusta Mayor 
Dr. Süleyman Uluçay,  EMU Board of 
Trustees Members, Vice Rectors, Institute 
for Graduate Studies and Research Director 
Prof. Dr. Ali Hakan Ulusoy and Assistant 
Directors, Members of the Senate, Faculty 
Members, graduates and their families.

The ceremony started with the entrance 
of the 2021-2022 Academic Year Spring 
Semester Postgraduate Program Graduates 

to the ceremony area accompanied by music 
and applause. After a Moment of Silence and 
the National Anthem, a recital performance 
by the artist EMU Education Faculty, 
Fine Arts Education Department, Music 
Teaching Program Academic Staff Member 
and Pianist Atakan Sarı took place. After 
the music concert, pianist Atakan Sarı was 
presented with flowers by EMU Vice Rector 
for Social and Cultural Affairs Prof. Dr. 
Deniz İşçioğlu. Then, EMU Faculty of Law 
post-graduate program graduate Nisa Sunca 
delivered a speech on behalf of post-graduate 
program graduates. On the other hand, EMU 
Engineering Faculty Electrical and Electronic 
Engineering Doctorate Program graduate 
Mohammad Sohail delivered speeches on 
behalf of doctoral graduates. Expressing that 
they received a quality education at EMU, the 
graduates thanked their families, teachers and 
friends who supported them in their success. 
Alumni also commemorated the Champion 
Angels in their speeches.

 “As an EMU graduate, Make A 
Difference”
Speaking at the opening of the ceremony, EMU 

Rector Prof. Dr. Aykut Hocanın congratulated 
the graduates and their families who always 
supported them for their devoted work. 
Prof. Dr. Hocanın also thanked the academic 
personnel members who contributed to the 
contribution of the works they produced to 
science. Providing information about EMU’s 
history, accreditations and its position in 
various independent world rankings, Prof. Dr. 
Hocanın underlined that EMU will continue 
its steady growth and sustainable success 
by providing quality education, world-class 
research opportunities, and maintaining its 
mission of serving the community. Noting 
that he had no doubts that the graduates 
would always be loyal to the ethical values 
and principles they have acquired at EMU, 
Prof. Dr. Hocanın advised the graduates to 
make a difference as EMU graduates.

“You will carry the EMU Torch with 
Pride”
EMU Board of Trustees President Dr. Erdal 
Özcenk also stated in his speech that EMU 
has always contributed to science at the 
highest level with its mission of quality 
education. Dr. Özcenk noted that in the light 

EMU DOCTORATE AND MASTER’S GRADUATES 
RECEIVED THEIR DIPLOMAS
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of science, EMU is raising well-equipped graduates who are experts 
in their fields. Expressing that the graduates are part of the EMU 
family, Dr. Özcenk emphasized that he fully believes that they will 
represent EMU in various parts of the world in the best possible way. 
Dr. Özcenk also stated that the graduates have graduated from a very 
high quality university and they have no doubt that they will proudly 
carry the blazing science torch at EMU and will always illuminate the 
path of science wherever they are in the world. Dr. Özcenk wished 
the graduates to fill this new and clean page they have opened in their 
lives with brand new success and happiness. 2022 – 2023 Academic 

Year Spring Semester Post-Graduate Graduation Ceremony continued 
with the presentation of doctoral diplomas by EMU Rector Prof. Dr. 
Hocanın and appreciation plaques to doctoral thesis advisors and co-
thesis advisors by EMU Board of Trustees President Dr. Erdal Özcenk. 
EMU Institute for Graduate Studies and Research Director Prof. Dr. 
Ali Hakan Ulusoy and Deputy Directors Prof. Dr. Kağan Günçe and 
Prof. Dr. Ahmet Rizaner presented the diplomas to the post-graduate 
program graduates. The ceremony ended with the counting down 
from 10 accompanied by EMU Rector Prof. Dr. Aykut Hocanın and 
the students throwing their caps into the air with great enthusiasm.
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Eastern Mediterranean University (EMU) Faculty 
of Health Sciences and School of Health Services 
organized the Professional Oath Ceremony for the 
2022-2023 Academic Year Spring Semester graduates. 
The ceremony took place on Monday, 10 July, 2023, at 
10:00 am at the Rauf Raif Denktaş Culture and Congress 
Center, where nearly 300 healthcare professionals took 
their oaths. Present at the ceremony were EMU Rector 
Prof. Dr. Aykut Hocanın, Vice Rector for Academic 
Affairs Prof. Dr. Hasan Demirel, Dean of the Faculty 
of Health Sciences Prof. Dr. Mehtap Malkoç, Dean of 
Dr. Fazıl Küçük Faculty of Medicine Prof. Dr. Nahide 
Gökçora, Dean of the Faculty of Tourism Prof. Dr. 
Hasan Kılıç, and faculty members. Following a moment 
of silence and the national anthem, the Faculty of 
Health Sciences, Department of Nutrition and Dietetics 
academic staff member Assoc. Prof. Dr. Seray Kabaran 
performed a piano recital.

Then, the valedictorians of the Faculty of Health 
Sciences and the Department of Nutrition and Dietetics, 
Maya Charidi, and the School of Health Services, Oral 
and Dental Health Associate Program, Derya Gök, 
delivered speeches on behalf of the graduates.

“It Requires Great Responsibility”
In her opening speech at the Oath Ceremony, Dean 
Prof. Dr. Malkoç welcomed everyone and emphasized 
that today they gathered for a highly honorable 
occasion. Prof. Dr. Malkoç highlighted that the Faculty 
has become one of the important faculties in the field of 
health since it is one of the significant faculties opened 
by EMU, the first university of the Turkish Republic of 
Northern Cyprus (TRNC). Prof. Dr. Malkoç stated that 
the Faculty continues with its activities at a national and 

international level and emphasized the importance of 
the accreditations obtained in this context. Addressing 
the parents of the students, Prof. Dr. Malkoç said, “You 
entrusted us with your children, whom you raised with 
great dedication, and we are delivering them to you as 
competent and expert young individuals.”

Addressing the students, Prof. Dr. Malkoç said, “Dear 
colleagues, you have made an excellent career choice. 
You have become healthcare professionals. Today, by 
taking this oath, you are providing the greatest assurance 
of your responsibility. You will touch people’s lives. 
May your empathy be strong. Touching people’s lives 
requires great responsibilities. I am confident that you 
will fulfill these responsibilities. May the path be open 
for all of you.”

“I Believe You Will Represent EMU in the Best 
Possible Way”
Speaking at the ceremony, EMU Rector Prof. Dr. 
Hocanın welcomed everyone and emphasized that EMU 
has been one of the institutions that has raised quality 
standards to the highest level since its establishment. 
Providing information about EMU, Prof. Dr. Hocanın 
emphasized that EMU will have around 75,000 
graduates worldwide, including the new graduates. 
Prof. Dr. Hocanın stated that EMU has set the goal of 
being one of the best not only in the TRNC but also 
within the region, and has been gradually achieving this 
goal in line with its vision. Prof. Dr. Hocanın mentioned 
that according to THE rankings, EMU is among the top 
150 young universities in the world. Prof. Dr. Hocanın 
stated that according to the same rankings, EMU has 
achieved the 1st place in both the TRNC and the entire 
island of Cyprus. Prof. Dr. Hocanın expressed his belief 

that the graduates of the Faculty of Health Sciences have 
received the best education and that they will represent 
EMU in the best possible way, respecting ethical values. 
Wishing success to all students, Prof. Dr. Hocanın said, 
“May your path be open.”

Following the opening speeches, Prof. Dr. Hocanın 
and Prof. Dr. Malkoç presented gifts to the top-ranking 
graduates of the Faculty of Health Sciences and the 
School of Health Services, and the names of the top 
graduates were recorded in the memorial logbook.

They Took an Oath on Their Commitment to 
Principles and Ethical Values
Graduates from the EMU Faculty of Health Sciences, 
including the Department of Nutrition and Dietetics, 
Department of Physiotherapy and Rehabilitation, 
Department of Nursing, Department of Health 
Management, Department of Exercise and Sports 
Sciences, as well as graduates from the programs of 
Dental Health, Anesthesia, Operating Room Services, 
Dialysis, Physiotherapy, First and Emergency Aid, 
Radiotherapy, Medical Imaging, and Orthopedic 
Prosthetics and Orthotics, recited their respective 
oaths accompanied by Department Heads and Program 
Coordinators.

Before starting their professional careers, graduates of 
the EMU Faculty of Health Sciences and the School 
of Health Services took an oath to express their 
commitment to principles and ethical values that they 
will adhere to throughout their professional lives. After 
reading their oaths, the graduates enthusiastically threw 
their caps in celebration of their graduation.

EMU FACULTY OF HEALTH SCIENCES SPRING SEMESTER 
GRADUATES TAKE OATH
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Eastern Mediterranean University (EMU) Faculty of 
Pharmacy organized an oath-taking ceremony for 2022 
– 2023 Academic Year Spring Semester graduates. The 
ceremony took place on Tuesday, 11 July 2023 at 11:00 
at Mustafa Afşin Ersoy Hall. 

Vice Rector for Academic Affairs Prof. Dr. Hasan 
Demirel, Faculty of Pharmacy Dean Prof. Dr. Müberra 
Koşar, Health Sciences Faculty Dean Prof. Dr. Mehtap 
Malkoç, Dr. Fazıl Küçük Medicine Faculty Dean Prof. 
Dr. Nahide Gökçora, Tourism Faculty Dean Prof. Dr. 
Hasan Kılıç, Faculty of Pharmacy Vice Deans, faculty 
members and graduates attended the event.   

The ceremony commenced with a Moment of Silence and 
National Anthem and continued with a speech delivered 
by Negin Chamani Golzar, 2022 – 2023 Academic Year 
Spring Semester Pharm-D program’s top student. 

“Be Ethical and Honest”
Delivering a speech during the ceremony, EMU Faculty 
of Pharmacy Dean Prof. Dr. Müberra Koşar said: “Dear 
colleagues, I welcome you all. Today, you are stepping 
into your professional life with this oath and a new era 
is beginning for you. The old mortar pharmacy period, 
which the pharmacist himself prepared and applied to his 
patient, no longer exists. We are faced with pharmacy 
where modern methods are applied. Pharmacy covers 

different fields such as cosmetics, herbal products 
and other health products as well as the purpose of 
patient healing. You have received a very good and 
comprehensive education. You should adopt lifelong 
learning as a principle by constantly following the rapid 
change and development in the profession. While you are 
practicing your profession, you will be intertwined with 
people. Be ethical and honest. Good luck to you all”.

“May Science Be Your Guide”
Another speech was delivered by Vice Rector for 
Academic Affairs Prof. Dr. Hasan Demirel who provided 
information regarding EMU and underlined the fact 
that up to today, EMU has over 75 thousand graduates 
all over the world. Prof. Dr. Demirel stated that the new 
pharmacists who have completed the training process 
will transition to their professional life with the oath they 
will take today. Noting that EMU has been appreciated 
by different institutions of the world in terms of quality, 
research and services it has created over the years, Prof. 
Dr. Demirel said that EMU was recently ranked among 
150 universities in the world’s best young universities 
rankings made by THE.

Addressing the students, Prof. Dr. Demirel continued his 
worlds by saying: “Today we are gathered together to 
celebrate tour success and pride. You received a world-
class education at a very good university and graduated 

as a pharmacist. Our children are our everything. You, 
parents, have entrusted your children to the right address, 
to us. We train them at world standards and send them to 
you. Congratulations to all our graduates, may science 
be your guide”.

Following the opening speeches, Faculty of Pharmacy 
Pharm-D program’s top student was presented a souvenir 
by Prof. Dr. Demirel. The ceremony continued with oath 
certificated being presented to the students by Prof. 
Dr. Demirel, Prof. Dr. Koşar, Prof. Dr. Malkoç, Prof. 
Dr. Gökçora, Prof. Dr. Kılıç, Vice Deans and faculty 
members. 

Nearly 70 Young Pharmacists Took Oaths 
Nearly 70 young pharmacists took oaths during the 
oath-taking ceremony which was attended by Faculty 
of Pharmacy B-Pharm and Pharm-D program students. 
Graduates have taken their first steps in their professional 
life by swearing that they will use all their knowledge 
and skills to protect the health of patients throughout 
their professional lives, that they will not abuse their 
profession, and that they will treat patients of all 
religions, languages and races equally and fairly. The 
ceremony ended with the tossing of the caps after the 
reading of the oaths.

EMU FACULTY OF PHARMACY 2022 – 2023 ACADEMIC YEAR SPRING 
SEMESTER GRADUATES TAKE THEIR FIRST STEPS INTO THE PROFESSION
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Operated within the cooperation of Eastern Mediterranean 
University (EMU) Dr. Fazıl Küçük Medicine Faculty 
and Marmara University Medicine Faculty, International 
Medicine Program 2022-2023 Academic Year Spring 
Semester graduates took their oath and took their first 
step as medical practitioners. The ceremony was held on 
Wednesday, 12 July 2023 at 10:00 at Rauf Raif Denktaş 
Culture and Congress Center. EMU Board of Trustees 
President Dr. Erdal Özcenk, EMU Rector Prof. Dr. 
Aykut Hocanın, Vice Rector for Academic Affairs Prof. 
Dr. Hasan Demirel, Dr. Fazıl Küçük Medicine Faculty 
Dean Prof. Dr. Nahide Gökçora, Marmara University 
Medicine Faculty Dean Prof. Dr. Ümit Şehirli and Vice 
Dean Prof. Dr. Ahmet Altuğ Çinçin, Famagusta Hospital 
Chief Physician Dr. Mustafa Kalfaoğlu, Faculty Deans 
and Dr. Fazıl Küçük Medicine Faculty academic staff 
members, graduates and their families were present at 
the event.

The ceremony commenced with a moment of silence 
and National Anthem followed by a piano recital 
performed by EMU Dr. Fazıl Küçük Medicine Faculty 
student Dr. İpek Zorba. Top-ranked student of the 2022-
2023 Academic Year Spring Semester Dr. Salih Çanlar 
delivered a speech on behalf of the graduates. The 
ceremony continued with name tag nailing to the faculty 
log. 

“I have Full-Confidence in Each of You”
Delivering a speech in the ceremony, EMU Dr. Fazıl 
Küçük Medicine Faculty Dean Prof. Dr. Nahide Gökçora 
stated that they gathered together to celebrate the 
happiest day of 2023 graduates of International Joint 
Medicine Program. Prof. Dr. Gökçora expressed that 
the first students enrolled in the program in 2012 and the 
faculty gave their first graduates in 2018. Stating that the 
ceremony in question has a special meaning for her, Prof. 
Dr. Gökçora also underlined that today is her last day 
of lectures at the faculty. Addressing the graduates, Prof. 

Dr. Gökçora said: “As a well-equipped physician, we 
have full faith in each of you. But your learning process 
continues, and the real journey begins now. Your learning 
will continue as you pursue your medical profession. You 
will continue to learn and develop from your teammates 
and your own experiences, and most importantly, you 
will continue to learn from your patients. Be open to your 
inadequacies and mistakes as much as your strengths. 
Embrace the inadequacies and mistakes of those around 
you and turn them into learning and development 
opportunities. Do not miss out the developments in 
the field of health. Be open to emerging diseases and 
health conditions. You have grown up not only as good 
physicians but also as good researchers. Always follow 
the technological developments. Be a defender of ethical 
principles all your life. You are the last graduates of this 
program that I bid farewell to as the dean. I am proud 
of you and your achievements and I am sure that I will 
continue to be proud of new ones. You have a nice way”.

“Today is the Day that Your Dreams Come True”
Marmara University Medicine Faculty Dean Prof. Dr. 
Ümit Şehirli also delivered a speech and said, “You 
became doctors today. I sincerely congratulate you all”. 
Prof. Dr. Şehirli thanked the parents of all students and 
everyone who contributed to their education process. 
Addressing the students, Prof. Dr. Şehirli said, “Today 
is a new beginning, the starting day of your dreams, I 
wish you success in your life, take time for your family, 
friends and most importantly yourself on this long road. 
Congratulations to you all, good luck”. 

“May You Have a Life Full of Success”
EMU Rector Prof. Dr. Aykut Hocanın stated that being 
there at the ceremony was an important source of pride and 
congratulated all the graduates. Providing information 
about EMU, Prof. Dr. Hocanın emphasized that EMU 
continues on its way with quality education, research 
opportunities and services to the community and stated 

that the Faculty of Medicine has been developing in a 
continuous improvement cycle by cultivating important 
values since the day it was founded. Addressing the 
students, Prof. Dr. Hocanın said, “You are at the end of a 
difficult education period. I have no doubts that you will 
make huge contributions to humankind. As EMU-MU 
International Joint Medicine Program graduates, you will 
continue keeping your connection with both universities. 
I wish you a life full of success. I wish you all success”.

“I Believe that You Will Abide By the Right Path by 
Taking the Hippocratic Oath”
Also delivering a speech during the ceremony, EMU 
Board of Trustees President Dr. Erdal Özcenk said, “I 
know very well how excited and happy you are today, 
because years ago I stood in your place and had the 
same feelings. I sincerely believe that by taking the 
Hippocratic Oath, you will stay on the right path. In 
return for all your hard work over the years, you have 
earned the right to graduate. The medical profession 
is a profession that requires constant dedication and 
empathy. You will have sleepless nights, you will be tired 
and sometimes you will miss an important day of your 
friends or family. The happiness of successfully treating 
a patient will erase all the difficulties of this profession. 
I believe each of you will make a good doctor. You will 
continue this profession by serving humanity in every 
corner of the world. I wish you all endless success and 
happiness in the future”.

Following the opening speeches, top 3 students, Dr. Salih 
Çanlar, Dr. Fatma İrden and Dr. Göktürk Biner received 
their awards from Dr. Özcenk, Prof. Dr. Hocanın and Dr. 
Kalfaoğlu. Dr. Özde Buda carried out the symbolic tree 
planting on behalf of 2022-2023 Academic Year Spring 
Semester Graduates. Dr. Özcenk, Dr. Prof. Hocanın, Prof. 
Dr. Gökçora and Prof. Dr. Şehirli presented certificates 
to the graduates. Then, graduates took their Hippocratic 
Oathes accompanied by Prof. Dr. Gökçora. 

EMU DR. FAZIL KÜÇÜK MEDICINE FACULTY 
GRADUATES TAKE THEIR OATHS
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Within the framework of 
Eastern Mediterranean Uni-
versity’s (EMU) 2022-2023 
Academic Year Spring Semester 
graduation activities, a Gra-
duation Reception was held 
on Tuesday, 11 July, 2023, at 
19:00 at the EMU Beach Club. 
EMU graduates and parents who 
contributed to their achievements 
came together with EMU staff at 
the said organisation.

Speaking at the opening of the 
reception, EMU Rector Prof. Dr. 
Aykut Hocanın and EMU Board 
of Trustees President Dr. Erdal 
Özcenk welcomed the graduates 
and their families. Prof. Dr. 
Hocanın and Dr. Özcenk cong-
ratulated all the graduates and 
their families and wished them 

a pleasant evening. Following 
the speeches, performances by 
the İskele Muncipality Stars 
Folk Dance Group and the 
duo Gizem - Utku Yerebakan 
took place. Afterwards, the 
participants enjoyed a delightful 
evening with a performance by 
DJ Jayonthabass. Following 
the performances, EMU Vice 
Rector for Social and Cultural 
Affairs Prof. Dr. Deniz İşçioğlu 
presented flowers to the folk 
dance team and the singers.

Throughout the night, stu-
dents and families also took 
the opportunity to take com-
memorative photos with a 
graduation panel and an Ins-
tagram frame specially pre-pared 
for the reception.

SPECIAL RECEPTION FOR EMU GRADUATES
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EMU GRADUATES BID FAREWELL TO THE CITY WITH 
THE TRADITIONAL TORCHLIGHT PROCESSION

Eastern Mediterranean University’s (EMU) 
Graduates of the 2022-2023 Academic Year 
Spring Semester bid farewell to the city of 
Famagusta with the traditional Torchlight 
Procession on Monday, 10 July, 2023, at 

8:00 PM. Around 1,800 graduates walked 
from in front of Famagusta Development 
Academy to the EMU Atatürk Square. EMU 
Vice Rector for Social and Cultural Affairs, 
Prof. Dr. Deniz İşçioğlu, EMU staff, and 

families accompanied the graduates during 
the procession. After an hour-long graduation 
walk, the graduates gathered at the EMU 
Atatürk Square, where the celebratory atmos-
phere continued.


